
Amazon Echo Show 10 And Echo
Show 5 launched In India
The tech giant Amazon has launched two advanced Echo devices
today in India. Echo show 10 and Echo show 5 both launched in
India today. The all-new Echo devices are launched at a price
of 24,999 and will be available on Amazon in the black colour
option. 

Specification Features and Availability:- 

All-new Echo shows 10 supports a 10.1-inch display bearing HD
resolution. The device features a 13MP wide-angle camera with
pan and zoom functionality for hands-free video calling. The
device also allows users Alexa Group Calling which allows
users to create a group of eight people for video calling.

Now the users can monitor their homes on the Alexa app. Now
users can also switch off the motion by adjusting settings on
the device or Alexa app or just by saying ‘Alexa, turn off
motion. It also carries an intelligent motion capability that
rotates the screen automatically to face the user when they
move. 

The  device  can  stream  music  from  Prime  Music,  Spotify,
JioSaavn, Gaana and Apple Music along with on-screen lyrics.
Users can also watch movies and TV shows on the Echo Show 10
on Amazon Prime Video, Netflix, or news briefs from NDTV or
Aaj Tak. It also bundles dual front-firing speakers and a
powerful woofer producing a sound output of 10W. Echo 10 comes
along with multiple layers of privacy control including a mic
off button and a built-in camera shutter to cover the camera.

Echo 10 can also control smart home devices including lights,
plugs, AC, TV, and more that work with Alexa. It also has a
built-in smart home hub that supports Zigbee smart home. The
design and compact form factor come as its first generation
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offering. It also carries a Drop-In feature that lets users
start an instant conversation like an intercom. The Echo Show
5 also comes with a mic off button and a camera shutter for
privacy purposes. 

Price details of Echo Show 10 and Echo Show 5 in India

Echo Show 10 carries a price tag of Rs 24,999 and is available
in Black colour. The Echo Show 5 is priced at Rs 8,999 but can
be  availed  at  a  discounted  price  of  Rs  6,999  for  all
customers. It is available to customers in Black, White and
Blue  colour  variants.  Users  can  purchase  both  devices  on
Amazon from today.


